
Dear members, 
 
The new Board of Management held its first meeting last week.  

Our clubroom floor has now been resurfaced and I have been told it looks great. We have also heard 
that the windows are being replaced and Quadracon will be doing preliminary work this week. 

David Youl has kindly volunteered to take on the role of Barefoot Bowls Manager. Those of you who are 
veterans, please give him your support. The income from Barefoot Bowls this year will be more 
important than ever. 

We still have a vacancy for Board Secretary. Please see the attached Position Description and consider 
taking on this role. We do need you! 

Two other important roles that need to be filled are Functions Manager and Assistant Functions 
Manager. Again, please see the Position Descriptions attached. If you do not feel confident of doing it 
alone, you could always take it on with a friend. This is another important money raiser for the club. 
Without Functions, fees will have to be increased. 

Stay safe 
 
Kind regards 
 
Susan Gullidge 
Chair, Board of Management 
Mornington Bowling Club Inc. 

 


